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Bargaining Update 
 
Representatives from my Office and the Department of Health met with the Community 
and Public Sector Union (CPSU) and their delegates on 2 and 16 June 2014 to 
progress bargaining for a new Dental Officers’ Enterprise Agreement.   
 
As reported in Bulletin 2/2014, the CPSU were considering further information to 
support their log of claims, and this was provided over these two meetings. 
 
 
Next Step 
 
I am considering an offer for a new enterprise agreement, taking into consideration the 
matters raised by the union, and in accordance with the NTPS Wages Policy 2013-2016. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday 30 June 2014. 
 
 
More Information 
 
Regular Bulletins and Information Sheets on the bargaining process and proposals will be 
posted on the OCPE website under the Enterprise Agreement Negotiation Updates page.   
 
 

 
 
 
CRAIG ALLEN 
Commissioner for Public Employment 
 
23 June 2014
 

http://www.enterpriseagreements.nt.gov.au/dental-officers/docs/Bulletin-2-of-2014.pdf
http://www.enterpriseagreements.nt.gov.au/wages/
http://www.ocpe.nt.gov.au/working_in_the_ntps/agreements__and__awards/enterprise_agreement_negotiation_updates
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